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Okada Manila provides support for Learning Continuity Program  

in public elementary and high schools 

 

 
[From L to R] PBSP Project Officer Bennard Simbulan; DepEd Paranaque OIC-Assistant, Schools Division Superintendent  

Dr. Violeta M. Gonzales; and Mr.Max Santos, Resource Mobilization Focal Person. 

 
*** 

 
Entertainment City, Philippines- Okada Manila, in partnership with Philippine Business for Social Progress (PBSP) and 
Motolite, supported public and elementary high schools through the Learning Continuity Program. 
 
This “adopt-a-school” project aims to give public learning institutions support through donating school supplies and 
connectivity allowances for teachers, so they can better reach their students through daily e-learning classes. 
Surgical masks will also be provided to educators to help protect them from the global health crisis. 
 
Partner schools include the San Antonio, Moonwalk, and Paranaque high schools. For elementary schools, the 
beneficiaries are Fourth Estate Elementary School, Don Galo, and Camp Claudio elementary schools. 
 
The PBSP is the country’s largest business-helmed NGO and operates at the nexus of corporate citizenship, 
sustainable development, and poverty reduction. The Learning Continuity Program is one of their many initiatives 
to give back to the community during the pandemic. 
 
Likewise, Okada Manila has been at the forefront of providing aid to those greatly affected by COVID-19. Since 
2020, the Okada Foundation has given a grant of Php 280 million to the Philippine Red Cross, Philippine Heart Center, 
Lung Center of the Philippines, and LGUs all over the country.   
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